
Important Update: Safety Guidelines 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring your safety and 

well-being, we would like to inform you of important updates to our safety guidelines. 

Updated Safety Guidelines: 

• Always wear a mask while on our premises. 

• Practice social distancing of at least 6 feet. 

• Sanitize your hands upon entry and exit. 

• Please follow signage and instructions from staff members. 

• If you are feeling unwell, please do not visit our location. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we strive to create a safe environment for 

everyone. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

Thank you for being a valued part of our community. 

Sincerely, 

Your Company Name 


